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Mr. W.L. Clark 
University Labour Committee 
Employee Relations Department 
CAMPUS 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

22 March 1976 

Re.: Grievance, Ms. June Humphreys 

In response to your letter of 15 March 1976 the Union wishes to 
inform the University that we do not consider a meeting between 
a "sub--committee" of our Committees, Ms. Humphreys and Mso Young 
to be either necessary or beneficial to our member. We remind 
the University that the grievance has been filed by the Union 
against the University and tberefoae all discussion of the reso-
lution of this grievance should take place before our full 
Committees. Further. we request a written reply to this grievance 
from the University Labour Committee in order that its discussion 
can be concluded at our next joint meeting. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Marcel Dionne, 
Chairperson, 
AUCE Local 1 Grievance Committee 


